






December 6th , 2005

Dr. Wolfgang Schaeuble

Minister of Interior

Bundesministerium des Innern
Alt-Moabit 101D

D-10559 Berlin




Fax: 0049-1888-681-2926      



Dear Dr. Schaeuble:


To my surprise, I have learned that Reverend Sun Myung Moon has been denied permission to enter the Federal Republic of Germany.

Although I am not a follower of Rev. Moon religious teaching, I have attended several of the international peace conferences sponsored by his organization. On those occasions I have met Rev. Moon and found him to be strongly devoted to promoting global peace and understanding. 

I strongly urge that the decision not to allow Rev. Moon to enter the Federal Republic of Germany be reconsidered.

Very truly yours,

_________________________________

Steingrimur Hermannsson

Former Prime Minister of Iceland
